6th English-language Creative
Writing Marathon

1 ’m’g DFG/LFA Saarbriicken proudly presents:

our 6th English-language

Creative Writing Marathon
Come and write with us in the heart of winter!
For 9ers, 2nde, 1ere and Tle students

Where does it take place?
In our multi-purpose room (Mehrzweckraum / Salle Polyvalente)

And when?

On Friday, 15" December 2023 from 16:00 to 20:00

Registration
If you're interested, please tell your English teacher before 13th December 2023!

Why should I go there?
Because you like writing a good story ...

What happens with the stories?
Your text will be read by the participating teachers. If you accept, your story might be published on
the school’s website and/or in the yearbook. If you don’t, it was just for the fun of it!

How does it work?

Well, you will only get the topic at the beginning of the writing night.

You can write on paper or on your laptop, sitting down or lying on the floor ...

You can bring a dictionary and/or ask the English teachers for vocabulary and advice...

You can listen to music while you are writing, munch on snacks you brought, discuss your ideas with
others...

Bring along some finger food (salads, savoury and sweet pies, cakes... anything goes, as long as we
can share it!) and drinks: the teachers will provide plates, glasses and cutlery, and we will all share at


https://dfg-lfa.org/fr/2023/11/6th-english-language-creative-writing-marathon/
https://dfg-lfa.org/fr/2023/11/6th-english-language-creative-writing-marathon/

the end!

Would you like to participate? Please tell your English teacher before 13th December 2023 !



